
If you believe a child is at risk of harm call 0300 555 0050 or complete a Request for Help and 

Support form via the Dudley Children’s Portal: https://childrensocialcare.dudley.gov.uk/

For more information visit: https://dudleysafeguarding.org.uk

Bruising on babies that can’t crawl or 

walk on their own is very rare and can 

be a sign of non-accidental injury.

Any bruising on immobile babies 

should prompt a referral to Children’s 

Social Care.

Safeguarding is everyone’s 

responsibility

Be concerned about bruising on babies
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